
CHRONIQUE—ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Translation Center at Southern Illinois University (Edwards-
ville, 111. 62025; Dr. Fritz Marti, Director) wishes it known that it
maintains a free information service concerning philosophical trans-
lations in progress or recently completed, both with and without
publication contract. Lists are updated annually, as known, and
information is available to prospective translators upon request.
Titles in the current list are from Greek, Latin, German, French,
Italian and Danish originals—all evidently into English.

The first number of The Locke Newsletter, published in Autumn 1970
by Roland Hall at the University of York, England, contains news of
books and work in progress concerning Locke, and articles by Douglas
Odegard and by David H. Sanford. The editor invites interested
persons to write to him for a free copy.
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